

29th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Another really positive week at Castle Manor. We enjoyed meeting many parents on Monday at our Year 7 and 8 kickstart evening, thank you for your support with this. The resources from all of our kickstart evenings and our Year 11 supporting success evening have been emailed to parents. If you have any questions at all please do get in touch with us.

We have seen some increased illness this week with flu and sickness type bugs. Please can I remind you to contact the school if your child is off so that we are aware.

We are aware that there have been some issues with communication since we introduced our new system in September, this includes messages going in to junk. Hopefully if you are reading this it isn't happening to you, but if you have friends who are saying they are not getting messages please encourage them to check their junk mail. Please also can you make sure the student information sheet paperwork we sent to you is filled in and returned so that we are certain we have the last up to date information for you.

We also share highlights of what is happening at school on X (twitter) where we can be found at @castlemanor and our website letters section has all letters that have been sent to parents uploaded.

As ever, please do get in touch if there is anything you need at all.

Best wishes for the weekend and the week ahead.

Vanessa Whitcombe Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs. Vanessa Whitcombe

Unity Schools Partnership is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 07400386. The registered office is at Unity SP Offices, Park Road, Haverhill, Suffolk, CB9 7YD.

